New Requirement for New York State Sexual
Harassment Policy

On July 29, 2022 a confidential hotline for complaints of workplace sexual

harassment was established. Governor Kathy Hochul signed into
law S.812B/A.2035B, which amended the New York State Human Rights to

include this hotline.

New York employees may now call
1-800-427-2773 to obtain free legal
counseling for any complaint of
sexual harassment in the
workplace.




